
VERMONT YANKEE
NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

2.C.2.1
FVY 83-86,

RD 5, Box 169, Ferry Road, Brattleboro, VT 05301. gm

p August 4, 1983 ( ENGINEERING OFFICE
1671 WORCESTER ROAD

FRAMINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 01701+

* TELEPHONE 617-872-8100

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

References: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(b)- Letter, USNRC to VYNPC, NVY 83-02, dated January 4,1983
(c) Letter, VYNPC to USNRC, FVY 83-25, dated April 4,1983

Subject: NUREG-0737, Item II.D.1, Relief and Safety Valve Test
Requirements

Dear Sir:

Reference (b) requested that we provide you with additional information
with regard to the subject NUREG -0737 Item. By Reference (c), we indicated to
you that due to the engineering activities associated with the upcoming
refueling outage, we would be unable to submit the requested information until
August 1, 1983.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that due to the unexpected
length of the 1983 refuell'ng outage, our expected date for. submittal of the
requested information has been delayed. We now expect to submit this
information to you no later than October 18, 1983.

We trust that the change in submittal date does not cignificantly impact
your review schedule for this item. However, should you have any questions in
this matter, please contact us.

Very tru'y yours,

f-
VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

. .

J. B. Sinclair
Licensing Engineer
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